

## **Christ Church Cathedral School**

912 Vancouver Street Victoria, British Columbia V8V 3V7 Telephone (250) 383-5125 Facsimile (250) 383-5128 cathedralschool@cathedralschool.ca

February 01, 2016

Dear Parents,

Once again it's time to plan summer childcare for your child/children. Lux Mundi will be hosting a Summer Program full of exciting activities. We have many day trips planned including swimming at Elk Lake & Gyro Park; fun at local water parks; visits to Beacon Hill Park, Witty's Lagoon, Fort Rodd Hill and much more. As always, your child/children will be cared for by qualified staff with loads of energy and experience who will offer them a safe and closely supervised program.

The Lux Mundi Summer Program will divide into separate groups based on interests, age and/or staff ratios. These groups will have fieldtrips and activities suitable for their age. The programs will begin Monday, June 27<sup>th</sup> and run from 7:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday through Friday until Wednesday, August 31<sup>st</sup>, 2016. We will be closed for the statutory holidays July 1<sup>st</sup> & August 1<sup>st</sup>.

The cost for the Lux Mundi Summer Program is \$37.00 per day per child, payable in advance. We may be able to offer drop-in care but this will be on a space available basis only. Once again, it looks like space will be at a premium this year!! Please note that our staff are hired based on the number of children enrolled. Therefore be aware that you will be charged for all the days for which you enrol your child. A deposit of \$185.00 is necessary for your child to participate in the Summer Program. Fees are to be prepaid by the first of each month for all days your child is enrolled for that month. You may pay on 2 separate cheques post-dated to July 1, 2016 & August 1, 2016. The deposit amount may be deducted from the first cheque.

In order for us to finalize activities and hire enough staff, please return the application form below, calendar with required dates marked (next page), your deposit cheque of \$185.00 and the two post-dated cheques (all payable to Christ Church Cathedral Educational Society), by May 2<sup>nd</sup> if you wish to enrol your child/children in this program.

This year, for safety reasons, the Lux Mundi Summer Program hat is mandatory. Please include \$13.50 per hat with your deposit cheque. Thank you.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask me directly or email me at <a href="mailto:luxmundi@cathedralschool.ca">luxmundi@cathedralschool.ca</a>.

Sincerely,

		Todd Fitzsimmo Supervisor, Lux	ns Mundi Out-of-School Care
Yes, I am interested in en	nrolling my child/children		
age(s):	in the Lux Mundi Summer Program.		
Please mark the dates yo	u require on the calendar on the	next page and submit wit	h this permission form.
I understand that prepays	ment is required and there will b	e no refund for enrolled d	ates that my child does not attend.
	Parent/Guardian		Telephone

Enclosed please find my deposit cheque in the amount of \$185.00 + \$13.50 per hat (may be postdated to May 02, 2016). Please make cheque payable to <u>Christ Church Cathedral Educational Society.</u>